
WE NEED YOU.....
...to help us deliver various projects across Sellafield and the wider Cumbria 
region.

The event will be an Open / drop-in session from 
9:30am - 3:30pm, on 22nd November. It will be held 
at Lakes College West Cumbria, Hallwood Road, 
Lilyhall Business Park, Workington, Cumbria, 
CA14 4JN.

On Tuesday 22nd November, we’re hosting an open-door event, giving you the 
opportunity to register your interest in working with us on various projects.  
We are interested in speaking to specifically the trades below, to support our 
pipeline of work.

• Painting
• Plastering
• Partitions and Ceilings 
• Soft flooring
• Ceramic Tiling
• Joinery
• Fire Doors manufacturers
• Brickwork 
• Builders Works
• Fire stopping and Fire protection 
• Groundworks
• Structural Steel 

To register for tickets please use the link above.


